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Administration 

 

November 5, 2024 

 

This is an amendment to a wastewater agreement between Andrew and Keanna Heinen 

and the City of Dickinson dated October 7, 2020. This amendment is to allow the Heinen’s 

to connect multiple structures to the City’s wastewater infrastructure at a location 

determine by the City. A connection fee shall be paid for each structure connected along 

with a base and usage rate as determined by Dickinson’s annual fee schedule. This 

amendment includes testing requirements as needed to determine any applicable 

surcharges required to treat the sewage. Attorney Wenko has reviewed the amendment 

and Public Works staff recommends approval.   
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